

BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY

SCHOOL

Bowerham Road Lancaster LA1 4BS t: 01524 63999

e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk

www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Jo Longworth

Assisstant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland Miss Laura Denison

Mrs Jennie Gallagher

Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark

18th January 2024

Dear Parents

The 'Young Voices' Concert takes place on **Monday 5th February**.

Children are to come to school in their full school uniform – black tracksuit bottoms / leggings, white polo t-shirt, hoody and black trainers. Please be aware the children will be removing their hoody once the concert starts as the organisers like all the children to be wearing white tops for a lovely effect.

Please keep personal belongings to a minimum and **mobile phones are not to be taken on the trip**.

One small bag per person is permitted, note that shopping bags, backpacks, travel cases, laptop bags and large tote bags are not permitted inside the arena.

AO Arena bag size limits are as follows:

- All bags **larger** than 30cm wide x 40cm long x 20cm deep (approx. A3 sized) are strictly prohibited.
- Backpacks are not permitted and there is no facility to store prohibited items.
- Bags that can be worn on the back must not exceed 30cm wide x 20cm long x 20cm deep (approx. A4 sized).

There are no storage facilities at the venue and the venue is not responsible for late admission or nonadmission due to failure to comply.

12.15pm	Coach leaves for Manchester
1.30pm	Venue doors open and we will be shown to our
	seats
	Lunch break – provided by parents in a throw
	away carrier or a small drawstring/pump bag.
	Please do not send fizzy drinks, chocolate or
	anything that will melt and ensure they have
	enough drinks to last the day.
	If your child is on FSM school will provide
	this.
2.15 – 5.00pm	Rehearsal
5.00 – 6.00pm	Tea break – provided by parents in a throw
	away carrier or a small drawstring/pump bag.
	Please do not send fizzy drinks, chocolate or
	anything that will melt and ensure they have
	enough drinks to last the day.
	Even if your child is on FSM parents need to
	provide their tea.
7.00 – 8.45pm	Concert





10.45pm (approximately)	Return back to school – please keep an eye on
	ParentApp, Facebook & Instagram for updates.

As in previous years because the children will be having a late evening, they will be allowed to come into school the day after a little later (please note this is for the children attending the Young Voices Concert only). The register will remain open until **9.45am**. Any child who arrives after this time will be marked with an unauthorised absence.

Thank you for your continued support, Year 6 Team